
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS:

SOLICITATION OF PROPOSALS
FOR  MANAGED
INFORMATION  TECHNOLOGY
SERVICES: Hampton Township
(Allegheny  County,  PA)  is
sealed proposals for managed
information  technology
services  until  4:30  PM  on
August 22, 2024. All proposals
should be delivered via e-mail
to  Rich.Zech@hampton-
pa.org.  A  mandatory
Pre-Proposal Meeting will  be
held on Friday August 2, 2024,
at 10:00 AM at the Hampton
Municipal  Building.  The
Township reserves the right to
request additional information
from any or all respondents, to
waive  any  defect  or
abnormality to award or not
award all or any portion of the
described  work,  to  issue
modifications  to  the  RFP,  to
award a portion of the work to
one  responding  firm and  to
award a portion of the work to
another responding firm, or to
otherwise  move  forward  in
the  best  interest  of  the
Township.  Specifications  and
RFP  available  by  emailing
Richard  Zech  at
Rich.Zech@hampton-pa.org,
phone  (412)  486-0400,
Extension  1344.  Be  sure  to
include  your  name,  address,
e-mail, and telephone number
on all correspondence.

Ryan Jeroski, Municipal
Manager


